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PUC is a letter dated 27.3.2018 of Shri DS
Negi, IAS (Retd), Chief Executive Officer, Rajiv
Gandhi Cancer Institute and Research Centre, New
Delhi requesting = the Chief Secretary, A&N
Administration to extend help to Prof Vipul Singh,
Prof in Delhi University to carry out research study
on tribal affairs from 30.4.2018 to 5.5.2018. He
further requested to make" arrangement  for
interviewing some PVTGs and reservation in thé

circuit house.

If approved, we may request the Assistant
Secretary (GA), A&N Administration to book a room
in favour of Prof Vipul Singh from 30.4.2018 to
5.5.2018 either in the Circuit House, South Point or

Circuit House, Marine Hill.

Subject to approval, a fair letter addressed to
the AS (GA) is added for kind signature.
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